
 
 

 
 
 

UPDATE 16/08/2024:  Services will return to normal on Saturday 17th August 2024. 
 
Orange City Council will commence construction of the Hill and Moulder intersection upgrade on Monday 
29th April 2024 for a duration of 12 weeks, weather permitting. 
 
The construction will impact the following services. 
 
 
534 Warrendine Clockwise Loop: This service will depart Orange City Centre and operate as normal to 
intersection of Hill St and Kite St, then (R) Kite St, (L) Clinton St, (L) National Ave, (R) Hill St, then 
operate as normal to Moulder St and Trinity Place then (L) Clinton St, (R) Kite St, (L) Hill St and operate 
as normal to Orange Central Square. 
 
584 Warrendine (anti clockwise loop): will operate as normal from Orange City Centre to the 
intersection of Hill St and Kite St then (R) Kite St, (L) Clinton St, (R) Moulder St, then proceed as normal 
to Orange Aquatic Centre (Hill St) then (L) National Ave, (R) Clinton St, (R) Kite St, (L) Hill St then 
operate as normal to Orange Central Square. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office on (02) 6362 3197. 
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